
   Minutes 
Camden Town Council 

Special Meeting 

Adoption of 2007 Tax Rates 

April 23, 2007  

The Camden Town Council met in special session for the purpose of setting and adopting 
the 2007 tax rates for the town.  The properly called and advertised meeting was called to 
order at 7:00 in the Camden Town Office by President Pete Wagoner.  Present were 
Members Andy Robison and Michele Everett and Clerk-Treasurer Pat Casserly.  No 
concerned citizens were present.  

The Council reviewed the 1782 Notice packet and discussed the impact different tax rates 
would have on the citizens and the town’s well-being.  Following questions and 
discussion, Mr. Robison made the motion to reduce and set the General Fund tax rate at 
$1.05 instead of the allowed rate of $1.0929.  This will reduce the maximum levy by 
$4803.  By the same motion, the Council will maintain the CCD (fund 2391) rate at .0239 
and Cum Sewer (fund 6290) at .0400 as set by DLGF.  

Being as there was no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 7:35.  
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